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The Committee considered the report of a review of the one-year BA Hons programme in Graphic Communication based at NAFA, Singapore, noting that NAFA had now confirmed its wish for the programme to continue and was keen to work with LUSAD on the development of further links.  

It was resolved in the light of the review  to recommend to Senate that validation of the LU/NAFA BA Honours programme in Graphic Communication be extended for a further two years, to the end of academic year 2008/09.

It was noted that the operating budget for the programme was being revisited and that LUSAD would have further discussions with NAFA concerning the residential study visit.

The Committee expressed a measure of disappointment that LUSAD had not acted more quickly on the proposed collaboration with NAFA in the delivery of the MA in Art and Design (Studio Practice), which was expected to start in 2007.
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